Date: November 10, 2006

To: Dr. Michelle Hall, Director
Institutional Research and Assessment

From: Dr. David Evenson, Head
Department of Music and Dramatic Arts

Re: Major Field Assessment plan for the Department of Music and Dramatic Arts

Dr. Dave Johansen and I have reviewed the department’s current assessment plan and envision no need
for changes at this time.
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